
From: Barbara Abraham  
Sent: 27 July 2022 13:16 
To: Tom Little; Planning 
Subject: 58 Eton Avenue London NW3 3HN: FRONT GARDEN: 1 x Ash (T1) - 
Reduce height down to 6m. 
 

Dear Tom 
I hope you are well. 
 
I have some concerns about the above application - Application number: 
2022/3123/T - Application for Works to Tree(s) covered by a TPO.  
This is a massive old ash tree that is important to the neighbourhood. The 
application form mentions that it "is severely rotten at base" but it is not 
clear whether an expert arborist has investigated and made 
recommendations on what needs to be done to save the tree.  
I would be grateful if you could make enquiries and I hope that everything 
possible can be done to save the tree. 
 
With thanks for your help 
 
Regards 
Barbara 
 
For the Belsize Society: 
Barbara Abraham  
15 Howitt Close 
London NW3 4LX 
 

 
 


